
 
   

 
As a component of the Long Term Officials Development program, members of the Ontario Soccer Match 
Officials Development Program will be in Kingston on May 5, 6 and 7 (when OPDL games will be taking place 
at Queens University) as the OPDL is an integral part of the Match Officials Development Pathway. 

 
We are welcoming all match officials to 
attend an Education Session on Friday 
evening at the SOSA offices.  We will be 
concentrating on 4th Officials Training, 
OPDL Development Pathway & IFAB 
Amendments. 
 
If you are interested in this event, or would 
like to be assigned to the OPDL Games on 
this weekend, please email your DRC 
directly with your interest 
marguerite13h@gmail.com ASAP as 
spots will fill up fast! 
 

  

 DATE ACTIVITY  SERVICE PROVIDER(S) 
 Friday May 5 6:30 to 9:00 pm @ SOSA office  National Instructor & local instructors 

  Training/Education Evening  Ontario Soccer Staff 
 
 Saturday May 6 All Day OPDL @ Queens  National Assessor, local & regional mentors,  
  Mentoring and Scouting   Provincial referees, Ontario Soccer staff 
 
 Sunday May 7 All Day OPDL @ Queens  National Assessor, local mentors, 
  4th Officials and Talent Identification  Provincial referees, Ontario Soccer staff 
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